
Public Notice 
Town of Wayne 

 
The Town of Wayne board hereby gives notice that an ​Open Book​ will be held  on 
Thursday, May 13,2021 from 12:00 p.m. - 2:00 p.m.  Open Book will be via phone or 
email ONLY due to COVID-19 virus restrictions known at present. Call Eric Feavel at 
262-253-1142 or email the assessor any time before the end of the Open Book- 
eric@wi-assessor.com 
 
Carol Gonwa, Clerk 


